
 

 

 

 

 

25th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to inform you of our staffing structure from September 2021.  

Class 1: Miss Peddie/Mrs Acton.  Teaching Support: Mrs Glen/Mrs MacNamee 

Miss Peddie has a specialism in Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS).  To support her continuing 

professional development, she will be moving to Class 1.  

Class 2: Mrs Avann/Miss Laws.     Teaching Support: Mrs Moorcroft 

Mrs Avann is our senior teacher who is very aware of the gaps in learning for the current class 1 children, 

as a result of the pandemic.  This year group has been the most affected by the loss in teaching hours. 

Therefore, Mrs Avann’s valuable experience in early learning will enable these children to recover their lost 

learning. 

Miss Laws is currently an Associate Teacher in Class 2 and has spent the term working with the Class 2. 

From September she will be an Early Career Teacher (NQT) and will be employed by the school as she 

knows and understands the needs of the children ready for Year 2 and September. 

Class 3: Mr Allen.                         Teaching Support: Mrs Simpson 

The end of this year sees are SENCO, Mrs Barber retiring and we wish her a long and happy retirement and 

thank her for her valuable service to the school. Miss Craig, already a trained SENCO will take on this role 

with the support of Zara Barrows, a newly appointed SENCO Assistant. 

As always, the staff and children’s wellbeing will always remain our priority as we plan ahead for the new 

year. The children’s education is of paramount important to us. 

Kind regards, 

Gail Craig 

Headteacher 
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